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Mr S Cox 
Environmental Health Manager (Commercial)   Appendix 4 
Torbay Council 
Roebuck House 
Abbey Road 
Torquay TQ2 5EJ 
 

6th January 2011 
 
Dear Steve 
 
Street Trading Designations 
 
Further to your recent meeting with Tracy Hallett, I write to request the removal of all 
designations for street trading in Brixham.   
 
I understand it was agreed at the meeting that Brixham Town Council will manage the 
consented areas and we propose to do this by an application process.  The application 
form will be set up specific for street trading in line with that presently used by Torbay 
Council.  Once an application has been received, Brixham Town Council will consult the 
Chamber of Commerce and relevant stakeholders prior to accepting or declining the 
application. 
 
We have been in contact with Brixham Chamber of Commerce and although they do not 
have a meeting planned in the foreseeable future, the Executive Committee has been 
asked for comments.  I am pleased to confirm that we have received emails of support 
from members of the Chamber of Commerce Executive Committee, one of which is 
outlined below. 
 
“I am personally only too pleased to support the Council in their efforts.  In fact as 
Chairman of Brixham Tourism Partnership, I am sure most of our members would 
approve.” 
 
I trust the above meets with your approval and look forward to hearing from you in due 
course. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs K Barnes 
Brixham Town Clerk 
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